Dear Enfield Council

As a resident of Hadley Wood for 45 years I was very upset to see the proposal to build 160 houses on this Green Belt site adjacent to Conservation Areas. I, therefore, object to this proposed development.

The site extends to about 27 acres and the development of some six houses to the acre is by far the densest construction of homes in the area. Moreover, with a water course through the sloping site and with this concentration of buildings and the necessary paving, the run off is likely to cause flooding on the site and in other parts of the area.

There is limited public transport access to the area, apart from Hadley Wood Station to central London or north, and therefore there will be a lot more car traffic. There is a small parade with only one retail shop and one primary school, which I understand has a waiting list.

The Green Belt must be protected wherever possible for air quality and bio-diversity. For these reasons I strongly object to the proposed development.